
 

 

If you ever stop by our church nursery on any given Sunday, you 

might be amazed to see bubbles flying everywhere. As you might 

guess, our children love it! As I recently watched them laugh, 

reach for, and pop many of the bubbles, I was reminded how 

childhood is made up of many small, fleeting moments that are 

worth treasuring. Bubbles remind us that joy often comes in the 

simplest forms, and what a gift it is to see God’s love reflected in 

the laughter of our children. Unlike bubbles, God’s love for us 

and for our children never fades away. As we watch our children 

grow into a new school year and delight in simple joys, may we 

also pause to thank God for the gift of today and the everlasting 

love that holds our families. May your family be filled with joy 

and grounded in the steadfast love of the Lord in all the moments 

this school year brings. 

Annie Barner 

Interim Coordinator for 

Children’s Ministries 

 

Each year, WPC gives each of our 3rd graders their 

very own Bible. This group of children is also invited 

to attend a Bible class during Sunday School on this 

day. 3rd grade families, please be on the lookout for 

the mailing sent to your child this week for more 

information. If you or someone you know has a 3rd 

grader that would like to receive a Bible this year, 

please let Annie know. Bibles will also be available 

September 14th and 21st in the fellowship hall for 

church members to come and highlight their favorite 

verse in. Make sure to stop by! 



  

- Our Preschool Sunday School class and church 

nursery are still in need of volunteers for the 

2025-2026 school year. If you are interested in 

helping, please let Annie know. Volunteers can 

help as available, or once a month! 

Begins again in September! This year we 

are excited to welcome a different choir 

member each month to lead the children 

in music as we continue learning how to 

praise God together. Wee Worship meets 

the first Sunday of each month and is for 

Preschool – 3rd grade. 

 

 

 Sept 7- Preschoolers go to 

Wee Worship in the chapel 

Sept 14- Creation 

Sept 21- Noah 

Sept 28- Abram and Sarai 

Sept 7- K-3rd go to Wee Worship 

in the chapel 

*4th/5th stay in worship for 

Communion 

Sept 14- Deborah 

Sept 21- Naomi and Ruth 

Sept 28- God calls Samuel 



 

- Tuesday, September 9 – Tuesday Nights 

Together  

- Tuesday, September 23 – Tuesday Nights 

Together 

 -Sunday, September 28 – 3rd grade Bible 

presentation 

- Friday, October 24 – Trunk or Treat 

 

 

Mark your calendar! 

September 9 

September 23 

October 14 

October 28 

November 11 

November 24 

(Monday) 

December 9 

Club 45 starts this month for our 4th and 

5th graders. We meet once a month 

following worship for lunch and 

fellowship. Be on the lookout for an email 

from Annie so you can vote for which 

date we are meeting in September. Don’t 

forget to bring a friend with you! 

Our Sunday School children helped make flood 

relief buckets this past Sunday! We learned 

about how Jesus calmed the storm and how 

we can help others going through storms. Stop 

by the church office if your family would like to 

help make a flood relief bucket at home. 

Buckets are due September 26th. 


